Residential visit to the World War One Battlefields

Tuesday 19th June – Friday 22nd June 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
As you will know, for this overseas visit, the school will require up-to-date details of travel documents for each pupil. Please fill out this letter and return to Mr Lovejoy as soon as possible.
If your child has a UK passport valid until at least December 2018:
Please use the form to provide the relevant details. Please check that these details are correct, to avoid any later confusion. Please ask your child to submit the form to me at the earliest opportunity.
If your child is a UK national, but does not have a passport valid until at least December 2018:
Please ensure that your child acquires their own passport as soon as possible in advance of this visit. A second copy of this form can be provided once the new passport is acquired.
If your child is a non-UK national:
Please contact me at a.lovejoy@lordswoodtrust.co.uk to notify me that your child is a non-UK national. We will then be required to contact the French and Belgian embassies and provide your child’s details, which will enable your child to attend the visit.
Yours sincerely, 

Mr Lovejoy
Teacher of History
	Child’s name (as it appears on passport)
	

	Nationality


	

	Place of birth


	

	Passport Number
	

	Date of birth


	

	Start Date and Expiry Date
	

	Please mark with X as appropriate:
	My child is a UK national, and her passport details are provided above.

My child is a UK national, but her passport will not be valid beyond December 2018.

My child is not a UK national.
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